
From the Principal’s Desk 

Our school community is   
working together to ensure that 

every student is learning and 
achieving every day. 

       Reminders  

Freestone State School  
Mobile Phone number 

0484 333 563  
Landline 

 4666 1569 
. 

Term 3 
Week 7 

 
Wednesday 
 27th August 

2025 Newsletter of the Freestone State School  

Dear Families, 

We are very excited about our swimming lessons next week! Please ensure you have 
read all the information, including the letter from the pool requesting a pair of pyjamas 
for the last swimming lesson. (Students will need to wear their swimmers under their 
pyjamas.) This is a water safety exercise. 

Also, a reminder about goggles - students will need these as the chemicals in the pool 
can make eyes painful. Also, if your child needs earplugs, please ensure that these are 
sent in, on or before the first lesson. 

A request has been sent home for cereal boxes, shoe-boxes and tubes from aluminium 
foil or cling wrap (stronger tubes.) Please send these in as soon as possible because we 
would like to start on our constructions for P-2 Science and Year 5-6 Science next week. 
If you have any spares then please send them in too. Your support is much appreciated. 

We are excited to announce that we are hosting the Tannymorel Sports on the last day of 
this term. Please notify the school as soon as possible if you plan to be away, so that we 
can organise teams for ball games and relays. Parental help will be needed on the day 
and we will be asking all families to send in home-bake to sell. This will be a fun day, 
and we understand parents will want to watch the events, but we will also need helpers 
in the canteen, as well as assisting with timing etc. There will be a P&C planning 
meeting next Wednesday, 3rd September, at 3.15pm. 

Across the school we are working on responding to morning greetings. Each day we 
greet the students and it is lovely when we get a response instead of silence. We have 
taught the students how to respond with, “Good Morning (name)”. Some students are 
excellent at greeting us first. It is such a simple thing to acknowledge others, and it 
makes a huge difference to our day. Our school has a reputation for having students with 
excellent manners and we would like to keep it that way. I am working with staff on 
transition days for Prep in Term 4, so we will have a list of dates for you very soon. 
Please encourage any families you know to come in and have a look. Word of mouth is 
the best form of advertising. Enrolments for 2026 are very positive but we would 
welcome more with open arms. 

Have a safe week. 

Laura Watson (Principal) 

 

P & C Meeting 
3rd September 

at 3.15pm 

School Swimming  
Lessons 

 
Tuesday 2nd Sept 

Wednesday 3rd Sept 
 

Wednesday 10th Sept 
Thursday 11th Sept 

Friday 12th Sept 

Pupil Free Day 
 

Friday 
5th September 2025 

Last Day of Term 3 
 

Friday 
19th September 2025 

Father’s Day 
 

Sunday 
7th September 2025 
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Other Notices 
 

Week 3 Student 
Awards 

 
Madison, Dominic and 

Thomas have been  
diligent in  

receiving their 100% in 
spelling and dictation. 

Week 5 Student Awards 
Perfect results in spelling and dictation  for 

this awesome foursome - Braxton,  
Dominic, Thomas and Madison.  Great 

work guys! 

Week 6 Student Awards
Dominic, Thomas and Madison were awarded Yrs 4-6 Stars of the 
Week for their consistent results from weekly tests. Remarkable!   
 
In the P-3 class, Harper was awarded for her impressive  
effort in writing and sounds AND Violet for her results in weekly 
testing and Maths.  Wonderful job ladies! 

 
Week 4 Student Awards  

 
 
 
 

 
Violet, Taylen, Dustin and  

Isabella were STAR  
students with awesome  

results from their hard work. 


